Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron

Mni Mtg Sept 8 2014

Pres 2 

Motion by Dave 2 nd by Murray to adjourn time 710

Please not that the next meeting is scheduled for Oct 13 which is the Thanksgiving w/e. I would suggest that perhaps we move the mtg to Mon the 6 of Oct, and also that I will be away as of the Oct 9.

Also I am thinking of going up to Forest to pick up our STUFF from Eric this week If anyone has objections, let me know. I will help Eric to separate the good from the waste and get rid of unessentials.

